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Welcome to 2021 as we start the year by sharing some wonderful news.  

 

We are delighted to announce that two of the charity’s partner hospitals in Vietnam, the Viet-Duc 

University Hospital and the 108 Military Central Hospital have both been awarded international 

accreditation by the Royal College of Surgeons of England.  
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The Royal College of Surgeons of England is one of the oldest and most respected institutions in the 

world and this recognition represents an international mark of excellence for the hospitals, 

distinguishing them as exceptional in their approach to the education and development of their 

doctors and surgical programs. 

 

We believe this accreditation will have a ripple effect through other hospitals within Vietnam which 

will further aid our vision to have a world where children born with craniofacial differences can access 

the specialist intervention they so desperately need.   

This process has been made possible by the hugely generous support of our network of volunteers 

and donors. Without you, more and more children would be suffering through no fault of their own.   

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

5-Year Goal: 

 Raise £3.5 million 

 40,000 surgeries 

 3 Craniofacial Centers 

 200 fellowships 

 

 

Please help these children.  

They still need you. 
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